IRA B. GRIMES III

EIGHT PARK LANE

LOOKOUT MOUNTAIN, TENNESSEE 37350

8 January, 2000

Alfonso Fabris C/. Toro 43-45, 5⁰ drcha. 37002 Salamanca Spain

Dear Alfonso:

Needless to say, Ann and I really had a good time on the Millennium Trip.

Our time in Spain with you, Piluca, and your family was especially enjoyable. Your gracious hospitality, the food, the partridge, and the Tuna Band all combined to make a very memorable Millennium experience.

Two of the special extras of the trip were the afternoon at the bullring and the afternoon of pigeon shooting. I have never experienced anything like these activities before. Both were very entertaining and educational. While I'll probably not experience the afternoon at the bullring again, I certainly hope to have many more experiences with the pigeons; great fun!

Hopefully we will be able to put our plans in order and will be able to visit you again next January. We will be looking forward to seeing all of you again.

Thanks to Piluca, you, and your wonderful staff for a fantastic Millennium experience.

Best regards,

PEP & Ann